
SCHOOL SOCCER LATEST – FEBRUARY 2016 

The school footballers again represented us very well during the 

latest Street Skillz matches at the Walker Dome. Due to increased 

interest and demand we were able to take two teams which was 

excellent.  

Both teams competed and performed well throughout and scored 

some notable victories. One of our teams came back from 3-0 down 

to win 4-3. It was truly stirring stuff.  

We look forward to our next round of fixtures on 8 March.  

 


